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Notice on Adjusting the Scope of Personal Foreign Currency Bill Collection Business 

 

 

Dear customers, 

 

We will officially stop provide Money Oder cheque for collection service starting from 

1st Dec 2023. You can make convenient and fast cross-border transfers through wire 

transfer. Thank you for your understanding and support!  

 

For any enquiry, you can refer to HSBC China website or refer to your HSBC China debit 

card for more detail information.  

 

Premier Service hotline: 400-820-8828  

Advance Service hotline: 400-820-8878  
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